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BEFORE 

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 

 

In the matter of the application of 

Suburban Natural Gas Company for 

Approval of An Adjustment to the 

Infrastructure Replacement Program Rider 

 

 

) 

) 

) 

) 

 

Case No. 15-1048-GA-RDR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STATEMENT OF SUBURBAN NATURAL GAS COMPANY 

REGARDING ISSUES RAISED IN COMMENTS 

 

 

  

Pursuant to the Attorney Examiner’s Entry of September 4, 2015, Suburban Natural Gas 

Company (“Suburban” or “Company”) respectfully submits this statement to inform the Public 

Utilities Commission of Ohio (“PUCO” or “Commission”) regarding issues raised in Comments 

filed in this case on September 24, 2015. Suburban states that the issues raised by PUCO Staff 

have not been resolved at this time, in part due to the schedules of key personnel. The Company 

will continue to pursue and engage in good faith discussions with Commission Staff toward 

resolution of all issues raised.  

        

        

 Respectfully submitted, 
  
 /s/ Christopher J. Allwein 
     Christopher J. Allwein (0084914) 

     Kegler Brown Hill & Ritter LPA 

     Capitol Square, Suite 1800 

     65 East State Street 

     Columbus, Ohio 43215 

     Telephone: (614) 462-5400 

     Facsimile: (614) 464-2634 

     callwein@keglerbrown.com 
      

Attorney for Suburban Natural Gas Company 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing Statement of Suburban Natural Gas 

Company was served upon the following parties of record or as a courtesy, via electronic mail, 

on September 30, 2015. 

 

       /s/ Christopher J. Allwein 

       Christopher J. Allwein 

 

William L. Wright 

Section Chief 

 

Public Utilities Section 

180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

614.466.4397 (telephone) 

614.644.8764 (fax) 

William.wright@puc.state.oh.us 

 

Courtesy Copies: 

 

Doris E. McCarter 

Rates and Analysis Department 

Division Chief, Forecasting, Markets and Corporate Oversight 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH  43215 

doris.mccarter@puc.state.oh.us 

 

L. Douglas Jennings  

Attorney Examiner 

Douglas.Jennings@puc.state.oh.us 
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